
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

The People At Work Is Admitted to AESC As A Member 
 
 

The People At Work is pleased to join the Association of Executive Search and Leadership Consultants (AESC), 

the global professional association that represents excellence in retained executive search and leadership 

advisory solutions 

 

Operating from offices in Singapore, Shanghai, Kuala Lumpur and Manila, The People at Work has a long and 

highly successful track record in Asia-wide searches.  Founded in 2000,  the group provides retained executive 

search across Asia in diverse industries including Industrial, Consumer, Real Estate/Infrastructure and Private 

Equity. The People at Work works in close partnership with clients in various areas, whether it is setting up their 

first Asian office, expanding operations in emerging markets, building up the next-generation leaders or bridging 

gaps between business and talent strategies.   

 

 

http://www.aesc.org/eweb/StartPage.aspx
http://www.thepeopleatwork.com/

